

The Blessed Sacrament Catholic Primary School



Part of Mater Ecclesiae Catholic Multi-Academy Trust
Headteacher: Miss K. Hannah

30th October 2023

Dear parents,

5 Blessed Staffing

Today, **Mrs Kendall** has shared with the children, the fabulous news that she is expecting her first child. I am sure you join us in congratulating her!

We had already planned for **Mr Clarkson**, who many of you will know from working in school for the last 3 years, to complete his final teaching placement in 5 Blessed from January. This will go ahead, and Mrs Kendall will mentor Mr Clarkson until she starts her maternity leave when **Mrs Morris and Mr Aris** will support.

To prepare for his placement and allow the children to become more familiar with him, Mr Clarkson will start to work with the class this term when his college timetable allows. We are confident that this will reduce the disruption for the children as they prepare to move to Year 6.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours Sincerely

Marnel

K J Hannah

Headteacher













